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Dear Parents 
   
It has been an exciting start to the 2018 school year. We extend a warm welcome to 25 new families to 
UniWorld. As for our returning students and parents, we welcome you back to another wonderful school year. 
On behalf of the management and teachers, we thank you for your support during the first four weeks of school. 
We can all look forward to a delightful year filled with positive changes, holistic academic experiences, exciting 
activities and excellent academic outcomes. 
 
Our students have been fantastic in settling in to the new term as well as in embracing the challenges and 
changes at the start of a new school year. I have had the pleasure of walking to a number of lessons. I came 
away very impressed with the commitment, energy and enthusiasm of our teachers. They also constantly 
support, challenge and care for their students. The students are great in class as they are engaged in their 
learning, interacting with their teachers, and asking thoughtful questions. 
 
Congratulations to our IGCSE 2 students who sat for the Cambridge IGCSE exams in October/November 2017 
and received excellent results. We are proud of their achievements and wish them all the very best in their 
future.  
 
We look forward to continuing our vision of combining Eastern Values and Western Education to produce 
global citizens. I am also very excited about getting to know our incredible students better and to dedicate my 
time to improving their learning experience at school. 
 
John Chuah 
Head of School 
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New Appointments 

 

Head of School: Mr John Chuah 

John graduated from Murdoch University and has over 20 years of professional 
experience with a strong background in corporate and operational management. 
John is an integral part in building an inclusive school community with parents and 
students and has the same aligned vision with the company to attain a quality 
educational institution for all our students. We are delighted that his appointment is 
in line with the completion of his Executive Mentorship Programme at the 
organizational level. We have strong confidence that John will lead UniWorld 
International School to the next level of a premium and reputable school. 
 

 

Head Teacher: Ms Aishah Batcha 

Aishah has a Masterôs Degree in Biomedical Engineering Science from University of 

Applied Science, Vienna, Austria in 2014. Aishah has taught in two International 

Schools in Vienna for four years and additionally, has conducted research in 

publishing reports, journal papers and presented in conferences for the United 

Nations, Vienna. Aishah will provide professional leadership for the academic 

programmes in the school to secure its success and improvements to achieve high 

quality educational standards for our students. 

 

 

 

 

  

New Staff 
 
We are pleased to welcome the following staff to our school. 
 
Miss Fatin Liyana Rosman ï IGCSE 1 Teacher / Malay Language and Accounting Teacher 

Miss Hashanthi Muniandy ï Kindergarten Teacher 

Miss Kathy Lim ï Chinese Language Teacher 

Miss Lee Hei Tin ï Primary 5 Teacher / Maths Teacher (Primary) 

 

Existing Staff 
 
Miss Rochelle Anne Bunag ï Primary 6 Teacher / English Teacher 

Miss Elene Liaw ï IGCSE 2 Teacher / Science Teacher 

Miss Nor Lilliani Che Johan ï Secondary 2 Teacher / Science and Maths Teacher 

Miss Parahsakthi Chidambaram ï Primary 3 Teacher / Music and Moral Teacher 

Miss Shanthini Tamilmany ï Primary 4 Teacher / HPE and Arts Teacher 

Miss Usha Rengasamy ï Primary 1 Teacher 

Miss Visitira J N Prakash ï Primary 2 Teacher / ICT Teacher 
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First Day Of School  

 

 
 
 
On the first day of the 2018 school year, returning students, new 
students and staff turned up with big smiles, excitement and 
eagerness to start another academically enriching year. 
UniWorld welcomes everyone back to school! 
 
One of the most important days in a class room is the first day. 
Teachers need to make sure that they set the tone that they want 
to have for the entire year right from the very first day. While 
starting the school year on the right foot includes establishing 
some ground rules, teachers should also establish a classroom 
community feeling early on. Icebreaking activities are a great way 
to accomplish this on the first day. Warming up with a few of 
these will get students mingling, talking, and connecting with their 
peers. 
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Orientation was conducted separately for Primary 
and Secondary students on 3 January 2018, the 
first day of school. Firstly, students were 
introduced to their respective teachers. Next they 
were shown a video on the past school activities 
and then separated into groups for ice-breaking 
activities. This was followed by PowerPoint 
presentations on the information contained in the 
Student Handbook such as school vision and 
mission, learner goals, uniform policy, school 
regulations and procedures, and school rules. 
Subsequently, a few teachers put on a short skit 
for the students on inappropriate behaviors and 
possible consequences.  
 
After morning snack time, the students were 
divided into groups for a school tour with each 
group being led by a teacher. Each group spent 
approximately fifteen minutes in every room/area 
(such as Library, Multimedia Room, Music Room, 
Art Room, Canteen) where the teacher in charge 
briefed the students on the doôs and donôts of 
each room/area. 
 

 

 


